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From: Brendan O"Donnell
To: licensing
Cc: Nina Jo Emerson
Subject: Agenda Item #13, Legistar #69577 - 1101 S. Park St -- Om"s Liquor
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:27:08 AM

Regarding:  Agenda Item #13, Legistar #69577 - 1101 S. Park St -- Om"s Liquor

Greetings ALRC Members:

We are writing to register our concerns and opposition to the proposed Om's Liquor
store in the new Emerson building on S. Park St. in Bay Creek NA.  We want to
inform you to our opposition and urge you to join us and other neighbors in opposing
this proposal.

We have read and agree with concerns and the comments from other neighbors
regarding this proposal.  We feel that a liquor store at this location is not needed.  We
have invested a lot on resources in cleaning up the neighborhood and the adjacent
Brittingham Park and want to promote positive activities not negative that often come
with alcohol consumption.

Thank you in advance with your help and consideration regarding this request.

Brendan J. O'Donnell & Nina Emerson
137 South Brittingham Pl.
Madison, WI 53715-1442

(Home) 608 258 1788 (Mobile) 608 556 2808 (email) brendanjod@yahoo.com
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